
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 30 By Councillor Jones for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 16 March 
2023 

   

Question  Given recent allegations, and a live Police investigation, has 

the City of Edinburgh Council provided guidance to schools 

in relation to the use of LGBT Youth Scotland Schools 

Materials, and or referrals to their support groups? 

Answer   

   

   

 
 


